
 
“Franklin is a collaborative community that empowers, engages and challenges all learners.”  

 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Janice H. Tierney 
February 22, 2019 

 
It has been a unique week with schedules, weather, early dismissal and delayed 
openings.  Thank you for your cooperation, patience and attention to drop off and 
pick up times to support the safe dismissal and arrival of our students. 
 
The response from our community supporting the district sponsored fingerprinting 
mobile unit was outstanding.  Thank you for your participation.  This is a “once in a 
school lifetime” experience that will afford you the opportunity to volunteer right up 
through your child’s high school career in Summit. 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating reading with Read Across America, our author 
visit and many fun and exciting activities.  Please be sure to check the flyers, sent 
home in the backpacks, to support participation. 
 
Franklin has Heart campaigns resulted in donations to support furry friends, those 
who are food fragile as well as children living in temporary housing.  THANK YOU 
to our families, who – through thoughtful generosity – continue to donate 
empowering our students to build awareness of the difference that each person can 
make to another. Our Kindness Crew and Student Council demonstrated their 
emerging leadership skills and social awareness as they coordinated these events.   
 
Thank you to our Mission Development committee who crafted the Franklin School  
statement above. We are excited to operationalize and support the emerging 
application of our Mission Statement and will share our growth with our community 
as it evolves.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend!    
 
Mrs. Janice Tierney 
 
 


